
In response to your consultation request: 
I welcome the review, in particular the serious harm and the introduction of a public interest defence 
included in the draft- though this needs to be robust to be effective. 
I would argue for a removal of the right of corporations to sue for defamation. Corporations are not people, 
and cannot be defamed in the same way - moreover they have other means of redress that private 
individual do not. 
kind regards 
Richard Gatti 
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